MISSOURI CHAPTER, AMERICAN FISBERIES SOCIETY
FOURTH ANNUAL MEETING, FEBRUARY 4, 1966

Place: Student Union, University of Missouri, Columbia.

President: Mr, James Kahrs called the meeting to order and observed that
there had been 177 in attendance at the banquet on the evening
of the 3rd and that there were 125 present at the fisheries
session on the 4th. A check for a quorum revealed 30 members
present for the business meeting.

Secretary-Treasurer: Willis Hanson read the minutes of the previous meet-
ing and moved acceptance.

P. G, Barnickol: Seconded the motion. Vote unanimous.
President Kahrs: Called for committee reports.

Dr. Anderson: Informed membership that on Pebruary 9-10 the Illinois Chap~
ter was to have its meeting at the Shedd Aquarium zand an in-
vitation was extended to all of us to attend. He also re-~
minded us of the parent Society meeting in Kansas City in
September. .

P. G. Barnickol: Revealed that the dates of the 1llth and 12th in September
were the firm dates, with Wednesday the l4th the free day
and the 15th and 16th would be for the International Game
and Fish Commissioners' meeting.

Pregsident Kahrs: Callad for other committee reports.

Paul Osborn: Gave Resolutions Committee report and read a statemeat regard-
ing state regulations concerning the definition of the word,
"wild", in regards to fish and game. He asked for a second to
the motion that the statement be considered by the Chapter.

President Kahrs: Called for a second.

Tom Dille: Seconded the motion.

Dr. Campbell: Asked for a discussion.
A fairly extensive discussion followed in which many ﬁembers
took part. A suggestion was then made that the statement

might be presented to the Conservation Commission.

Paul Osborn: In behalf of the Committee withdrew the resolution that the
Chapter consider the committee statement at this time.

President Kahrs: Observed that the preceding discussion was useful in stim=
ulating thought and helped to bring out things that the
members felt needed clarification. He then called on the
Nominating Committee for their report.
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Dr. Campbell: The Nominating Committee of John Funk, Jim Kahrs and Bob
Campbell presented the following nominees:
Secretary~Treasurer: Willis Hanson
Prasident: Dr. Richard Anderson
Vice~President: Charles Purkett

Dr, Campbell moved that this slate of candidates be sec~
onded.

Stan Hudson: Seconded the motion.
President Kahrs: Asked for further nominations.

Paul Osborn: Moved no more names be added and called for a unanimous ap=
proval of those nominated.

President Kahrs: Called for the question and regponse was unanimous.

President Anderson: Raised the question of a posaible twoe-day meeting if
a committee study ghowad approval of the idea. He
proposed perhaps a joint meeting with the Wildlife
S8ociety Chapter for part of the additional time.

Dr. Campbell: Moved for an expression of appreciation to the outgoing
President, Jim Kahrs,

President Anderson: Called for adjourmment.



